NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING
Cancellation 

 The May 18th, 2022 public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Jefferson County Fire District #1, budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022 is cancelled due to the budget committee approving the budget at the first meeting on May 11th, 2022. A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 22nd, 2022 at the Jefferson County Fire District #1, 765 South 5th St. Madras, Oregon, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. or by checking electronic copy available online. Webpage: JCFR1.org 







